

City Attorney's Communication #2021-236

January 12, 2021

TO: Mark A. Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution – License Agreement with Pompano Beach Riptide Softball, Inc.

Pursuant to your memorandum dated December 10, 2020, received in our office on January 12, 2021, Memorandum No. 21-A013, I have prepared and attached the following captioned resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO EXECUTE A LICENSE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH AND POMPANO BEACH RIPTIDE SOFTBALL, INC., TO USE THE ATHLETIC FIELDS AT COMMUNITY PARK TO PROVIDE A FEMALE YOUTH SOFTBALL PROGRAM; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

/s/ MARK E. BERMAN

MEB/jrm l:cor/recr/2021-236

Attachment